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Re:  Manufacturing Process Change Notification (PCN) for GS2100MIE and GS2100MIP 

Modules 

 

 

This letter is to inform you of our transition plan from current version of modules to a new 
version as outlined in the table below and the attached PCNs, and to offer you guidance for 

communication with your customers using GainSpan’s modules. 

 

Module Current Version New Version 

GS2100MIE V3.2 V3.3 

GS2100MIP V3.2 V3.3 

 

 
Please note that the new version of the modules is a manufacturing yield improvement and a 

drop-in replacement for the current version. No hardware change is needed to existing products 

using the current version, to accommodate the new version. Existing software based on GEPS 

5.1.x will work seamlessly with the new version of GS2100MIE and GS2100MIP modules. 
GainSpan recommends using the latest available “GA” level firmware on all it’s products.  

 

We will begin a running manufacturing change to the revised modules as we deplete our current 
inventory and WIP of modules and we are soliciting your help in making that transition as smooth 

as possible with your customers. 

 
Please inform all your customers, by sending them the appropriate Process Change Notification.  

To the extent possible any given shipment will include only one version of the product but it 

might include a mix of the two versions. 

   
Sincerely, 

 

    
Brent Little 

VP of Marketing 

GainSpan Corporation 

 


